From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 5:31 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commissioner Diaz participated in two forums in Washington, DC

From Mar. 3-Mar. 5, Commissioner Diaz was scheduled to participate in the National Forum on Youth Violence Prevention, and Mar. 5 was a roundtable sponsored by University of Chicago Urban Network Youth Employment Conference. Due to inclement weather in DC, she was not able to fly out until Mar. 4, but she did participate in both events. The National Forum was sponsored by the US Dept. of Justice, which paid Commissioner Diaz’s airfare and accommodation while she traveled. 

Please let me know if you need any further information.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Jill

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services | DFSS
